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Get Glowing!  

On Friday 11th February, children from Years 3 and 4 represented Southcoates at a 
new sporting event - the Get Glowing Festival. The children took part in a variety of 
physical activities in a darkened sports hall, lit by glow sticks and UV lights.  

These events included New Age 
Curling, Bowling, Quidditch, Tri 
Golf and various relay events. They 
all had a fantastic time trying new 
activities. 

At the end of the event, all children 
were tired but very happy. When 
asked what was the best bit of the 
morning, Kylie, in Year 3, 
responded with, “Everything!”     

World Book Day 

Thursday 3rd March is World Book Day. The  
pupils will be doing activities around the book 
“Ten Delicious Teachers”. Therefore we would 

like the children to dress up as teachers for the 
day! They could dress up as their favourite 

teacher, as themselves if they were a teacher 
or a fictional teacher, such as Professor 

Dumbledore or even The Demon Headmaster!  

We can't wait to see them all dressed up! As 
with other years, if the children are not in 
costume they need to be in their school 

uniform. 



Upcoming Events 

Friday 18th February: Last day before half-term break 

Week beginning Monday 21st February: Half term holiday week 

Monday 28th February: School re-opens after break 

Tuesday 8th and Wednesday 9th March: Parents’ Evenings 

Friday 8th April: Last day before Easter Holiday 

Elizabethan Design 

As part of their design and technology work, Year 
Five looked at the different types of clothing worn 
during the Elizabethan Era. They learnt the correct 

names for parts of their outfit and how clothing was 
different according to class and status during those 
times. They then had fun dressing up and trying out 

the range of styles! 

Park Run 

Thank you to the families who took part in the park run on Saturday. This was a 
great end to mental health week. We will try to arrange another run, but the park 

run is on each Saturday that anyone can go to.  

Please Be Careful… 

Please can you support us in reminding children to be careful when they are leaving 
or arriving at school. There have been a few bumps or near misses with children  

running through the gates or running past others at the crossing patrol. There are 
tall walls or fences next to every gate and you can't see who is coming the other 

way - it could be a smaller child or a parent pushing a pram! 

Miss Adamson 

Tomorrow is Miss Adamson's final day working at Southcoates. She has worked  
tirelessly in the office for 10 years, doing any number of tasks to keep the school 

running smoothly. She will be missed and we all wish her every success in the future. 


